
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 31st July 2022 This is a House Group week  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer List: Pat & Clive D, Richard B, Mike & Brenda S, Alan & Christine C, 
Danny, Grant & Yvonne D, the families of John and Muriel. 

Church Office  01253 823904 // allsaintsanchorsholme@gmail.com 
Vicar Rev. Anthony Barnshaw 01253 858654 // anthony.barnshaw@btinternet.com 

www.allsaintsanchorsholme.com Charity no. 1132756 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Sunday 24th July 2022 

Mon 25th   19.30 
19.45 

Nexus 
Table Tennis 

Tue 26th 10.00 
 

Olive Branch (in Hall) 
 

18.00 
19.00 

Footsteps 
Ukulele Club 

Wed 27th 10.00 
 

Silent Prayer 
 

14.00 Beach Life 

Thu 28th   
 

14.00 
14.00 

Dorcas 
Beach Life 

Fri 29th 13.00 
 

Connect More   

Sat 30th  
 

   

Sun 31st 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Morning Service & online 

18.30 Evening Service 

 

Mon 1st   19.00 
19.45 

Bible School 
Table Tennis 

Tue 2nd 10.00 
 

Olive Branch (in Hall) 
 

  

Wed 3rd 10.00 
 

Silent Prayer 
 

  

Thu 4th    
 

 

Fri 5th 13.00 
 

Connect More Lunch 
Golden Eagle 

  

Sat 6th  
 

   

Sun 7th 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Morning Service & online 

18.30 Praise Service 
 

 



Connect More There will be no Connect More in August, but we will be meeting 
for lunch in the Golden Eagle on the 5th August- all welcome. 
 

 
 
Beach life Cleveleys is 27-28th July 2-4pm on the plaza.   We still need helpers to 
make this event a success.  Please talk to Shirley if you can spare an hour or two. 
Thanks. 
 
Bible School with Revd Dr Mike Smith will be taking a summer break. We hope 
to return on Monday the 12th of September when Revd Mike will be beginning a 
new series. In the meantime, don’t forget you can catch up with all 20 instalments 
of the latest series on the All Saints YouTube channel. 
 
Tuesday Break There is a list in the entrance area for the meal at the Golden 
Eagle on 16th August at 6.30pm. Please sign up if you would like to come. 



Derek and Christine would like to thank everyone who came to celebrate their 
Pearl Wedding Anniversary. Thank you all for your cards and gifts. We all had a 
fantastic time. God is good. 
 
Social Group - upcoming events 

 Rod Stewart (tribute) at The Grand Theatre, Sunday 24th July 7.30pm we 
are booked stalls row C9-C13 

 Andre Rieu at The Vue Cinema 1st September at 3pm screen 5 on row C. 

 Carole King the musical 20th October at The Grand Theatre, stalls row C 
All are welcome to join us just book your seats direct with the venue! 
 
Kidzone Monday 8th – Friday 12th August 10-11:55am. Please can you collect 
shoe boxes, egg boxes, kitchen roll tubes (not toilet rolls), clean and dry plastic 
bottles, battery operated tea lights or glow sticks. If you can help during the week, 
or if you want to help us prepare, please get in touch. Painting day Friday 29th 
July 10am - 12noon. 

 
 

 
 
 



Walking Group - meet at 10am in church car park on Wednesday 27th July and 
car share to Great Eccleston.   
Also, Saturday 13th August walk at Beacon Fell. 
See notice board for details of walks.  Everyone welcome. 
If anyone would like to offer to lead a future walk, or suggest a route, please 
speak to Peter Munro. 
 
Many thanks to all who supported the recent Coffee Morning or donated towards 
the new kitchen fund.  We are very grateful for your generosity and look forward to 
using the funds raised to buy equipment that will benefit our wider community. 
 We have received a total of £1,050.29 plus an extra donation from the Olive 
Branch. 
 
Prayers from the Disabled Christian Fellowship: 
Thank you, Lord, for the DCF here at All Saints, please bless us as we gather 
together to chat, have a brew, worship and have fun together.  
Please help every individual know they are made in your image and have worth 
and are valued. 
May individuals with a hidden or visible disability be emboldened to be involved in 
the life of the church. 
Thank you, Lord for the support by All Saints and DCF for Mission trips of 
‘Through the roof’ also called ‘Wheels for The World’; seeking to transform 
individual’s lives around the world in poor countries; providing and adapting 
mobility aids to promote mobility and independence and offering your Good News 
of Salvation. 
Thank you, Lord for the provision of wheelchairs, guide dogs, hearing aids in this 
country and for the increasing awareness of individual needs. Help us learn to be 
sensitive and respectful of individuals with Disability. 
 
From the Testers: 
For several countries in Latin America experiencing crisis situations at this time, 
many caused by the high inflation. 
 
For Testers (CMS): 
For the girls and Sarah as the school opens and closes because of ongoing high 
covid infection rates. 
For the family to live knowing the hope that God promises 
For Paul to have wisdom leading the work in Latin America 
 
From Tony (OM): 
For safety for our team in Ukraine as missiles have hit 2 cities our team operate 
in. 
For The OM Ship Logos Hope as they will soon visit some security challenging 
countries 
For Wisdom for Tony as he helps navigate OM through challenging situations 


